
 

 

             

Dear Parent/Carer, 

University of Cambridge presents: 

‘The Subject Matters’ Year 11  A Level Advice Sessions 

A significant number of students fail to gain places at top universities because when they were choosing their A level 

subjects they either did not have access to the relevant advice or they failed to realise the future implications of 

their choices.  

When assessing applicants at the University of Cambridge, they consider not only the individual A Level (or 

equivalent) subjects taken but also the combination of subjects. They say “we generally prefer applicants to have 

taken certain subjects, or combinations of subjects, because they are more likely to provide an effective preparation 

for study at the University”. 

To address this issue the University of Cambridge will be running a practical and informative Saturday afternoon 

session called the: ‘The Subject Matters’ focusing on the  importance of suitable A Level (or equivalent) subject 

choices in support of an application to a top research led university. 

The sessions led by The University of Cambridge will aid students in this important decision making process and help 

them access the information they need to make informed A Level choices.  

The dates of the advice sessions are: Saturday 5th October, repeated on Saturday the 19th October and also on 

Saturday the 23rd November. The sessions run from 1.30pm until 4.30pm with registration from 12.45pm. 

For further information and to book places please visit the webpage: 

http://www.study.cam.ac.uk/undergraduate/events/subjectmatters.html 

All the information you require is on that page, there is a very high demand for places so please fill in the online 

booking form to book you and your child’s place as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. This is could be vitally 

important to your child’s future so please have a look at the webpage at the bare minimum.  

Any queries please contact Mr Hancock, Mrs Hodgson or The University of Cambridge on 01223 765634 or at 

subjectmatters@cao.cam.ac.uk 

The subject does matter!  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr Hancock      Mrs Hodgson 

Numeracy Coordinator     Head of Middle School 

mch@hinchbk.cambs.sch.uk   jh@hinchbk.cambs.sch.uk 
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